
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MAY 3, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I’VE HAD TO HIT THE GROUND RUNNING THIS WEEK. WHICH IS GETTING HARDER AND 

HARDER TO DO AT MY AGE. THURSDAY OUR BUS TRIP TO THE WISCONSIN DELLS GETS 

UNDERWAY. WE’LL BE ATTENDING THIS YEAR’S WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL. 

THIS YEAR WE HAVE TWO BUSES GOING. AND EVEN WITH THAT WE DIDN’T HAVE 

ENOUGH ROOM FOR EVERYONE WHO WANTED TO TRAVEL WITH US. ALL TOLD THERE 

ARE APPROXIMATELY 110 LISTENERS WHO ARE TAKING PART IN OUR BUS TRIP. MY WIFE, 

NANCY, AND I ARE HOSTING THE BUS TAKING THE NORTHERN ROUTE THAT RUNS FROM 

MARINETTE ACROSS HWY 64 TO MERRILL AND THEN SOUTH TO THE DELLS. RANDY 

BOHN IS HOSTING THE SOUTHERN ROUTE FROM GREEN BAY THROUGH APPLETON, 

OSHKOSH AND RIPON TO THE DELLS. 

IF YOU HAD THOUGHT OF GOING BUT WAITED TOO LONG TO SIGN UP WITH US, I DO 

KNOW THAT THERE ARE CONCERT TICKETS AVAILABLE. YOU WOULD JUST HAVE TO 

ARRANGE FOR YOUR OWN TRANSPORTATION AND LODGING, AND MEALS. FOR CONCERT 

TICKET INFORMATION, WE HAVE POSTED IT ON OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG. CLICK ON 

BUS TOURS AT THE TOP TO ACCESS IT. AND, YOU DON’T HAVE TO DO ALL 4 CONCERTS. 

YOU CAN BUY INDIVIDUAL CONCERT TICKETS. THE CONCERTS ARE HELD THURSDAY 

EVENING, FRIDAY MORNING AND EVENING AND SATURDAY MORNING. PLEASE KEEP US 

IN YOUR PRAYERS AS WE TRAVEL. 

A COUPLE WEEKS AGO WE RECEIVED AN EMAIL FROM A LISTENER WHO INTENDED TO 

WRITE DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH BUT MISSED THE DEADLINE. WE’RE GLAD THEY 

STILL WROTE. 

[TERESA - SCANDINAVIA]  I have been listening for 30 years. I’m thankful for your broadcast of 

bible study, music and news. I’ve never done Spring letter month. So please accept this late 

response. I’m referring your app to a new Christian who relies on her phone for her bible and 

online church attendance. 

I’M ALWAYS ENCOURAGED WHEN I HEAR OF LISTENERS TELLING OTHERS TO LISTEN TO 

WRVM. WE MAY NEVER KNOW WHAT IMPACT THAT SIMPLE REFERRAL MAY MAKE IN 

THAT PERSON’S LIFE. WE’VE HEARD FROM MANY WHO SHARED THEY STARTED 

LISTENING AFTER SOMEONE TOLD THEM ABOUT US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


